

Polish-Canadian Women's Federation 2071 Cabot St. Ottawa, ON K1H 6J7

March 5, 2009

Dear Ewa,

Thank you for participating in the Canadian Montessori Academy's 7<sup>th</sup> Annual International Day by contributing a gift representing Poland.

This year's International Day proved to be a great success, much of which is credited to your participation. An important part of the evening is our international raffle in which you played a large part. Your contribution is greatly appreciated.

We would like to invite you to participate again next year. The date for the 8<sup>th</sup> Annual International Day will be February 26<sup>th</sup>, 2010. Please mark your calendars as your participation next year would again be an honour.

On behalf of the Canadian Montessori Academy team, thank you for your help and contribution in making our 7<sup>th</sup> Annual International Day such a success.

Sincerely,

Sherie de Mel Principal Remy Attig

Communications Coordinator

70 Fieldrow Street Ottawa, Ontario K2G 2Y7 CANADA Tel: (613)727-9427 \* Fax: (613)723-1035

E-mail: office@montessori-academy.com www.montessori-academy.com